
February News
Important Dates

• 2.5 Kindergarten Open House

• 2.7 Comfy Cozy Day

• 2.12 Bridget Greiff

• 2.14 NO School-Mid Winter 

Break 

• 2.17 NO School-Presidents Day

• 2.21 Super Hero Day!

Information on Events
• All Pre-K families are invited to attend Kindergarten open house at NCA on Feb. 5th  6-7pm 

This is a great opportunity to meet our current Kindergarten teacher and ask questions 

about our Kindergarten program! Register online at NCSLACEY.ORG/NCA-

KINDERGARTEN

• Reminder that re-enrollment is currently open for NCS families! 

• Bridget Greiff will share about self-regulation and the impact it can have on children (see 

separate handout for more information)

• Mark your calendars for the NCS annual auction on March 15th! Tickets will go on sale 
Friday, February 7th. 

Contact Information
ssantel@ncslacey.org

Did you know?
Thanks to your generosity & support of 

the 2024/25 Fun Run earlier in the year 

we were able to purchase some new 

gym toys including hula hoops, commit 

balls, and a walk-the-wave balance 

beam. We also just added quite a few 

new books to our NCP Library. We are 

so thankful for the opportunity to 

enhance our shared spaces and 

resources for our students!


